
£483.20 raised!

SUMMER FAIR UPDATE
Save the Date

Saturday 14th June
We have so many fun and
exciting things planned for
the FoSS annual summer
fair.  We cannot wait to

share what will be there,
watch this space!

Volunteers needed for the
fair - sign up will be sent

nearer the time!

We are constantly working with the school to help purchase and provide more
educational resources and your donations are key. Please consider donating to us

through our Just Giving (justgiving.com/friendsofsinglegateschool)

JANUARY ROUND UP
What an incredible start to 2025!
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JOIN THE WHATSAPP GROUP TO
HEAR ABOUT ALL VOLUNTEERING

OPPORTUNITIES!

      EVENTS
Thank you for all your Non-Uniform day donations to replenish
the wet play resources. The children have said how delighted they
are to have games and activities to play with on those rainy days!
Our Second Hand Uniform and Cake Sale raised a fantastic
£483.20. A huge thank you to everyone who donated and
attended.

SENSORY GARDEN
FoSS worked hard last year to raise the £12000 needed to revamp
The Sensory Garden, an area that was unsafe for the children. Rolling
up their sleeves, the FoSS committee, students, parents and the
incredible Colliers Wood Community Garden were busy getting it
ready. A special thanks to B&Q South Wimbledon for donating plants.

BEHIND THE SCENES
Ever wonder what we do with the money that we raise?  FoSS has
spent £1500 to restock Arts & Crafts supplies across all year
groups, huge thanks to our Arts Lead for purchasing and distributing
everything. 

https://donate.justgiving.com/charity/friendsofsinglegateschool/donation-amount
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